
 

May 26th, 2023 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Please note that this Friday June 2nd, is a PA Day and there is no 
school for students.  I’d like to thank our Slime Committee for preparing 
our ‘Slime the Principal Day’ as every student had their chance to slime 
Mr. Modica today in our gym.  Thank you to our parent community for 
your support of our Halloween and Big Box of Cards Fundraisers this 
year! 

Please remember that this week is Bike to School Week.  Always 

remember to bike safely.  Please see the information below for the 

week of Monday, May 29th, 2023 at Holy Spirit CES. 

Holy Spirit 25th Anniversary RSVP 

 

Just a friendly reminder that the RSVP for our 25th Anniversary Mass (1:00 pm), Celebration 

(2:00 pm), and BBQ (5:30 pm) closes at 8:00 am tomorrow.  Please ensure you RSVP if you are 

planning to attend any of the events.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Virtue of the Month 

 

During the month of May, students have been learning about responsibility through classroom 

lessons, prayers, and our morning announcements.  The virtue of responsibility calls on our 

students to honour their commitments even when they become difficult as well as to be reliable 

and accountable.  In June, we celebrate the virtue of integrity and call on students to be sincere, 

trustworthy, and truthful, even when it is difficult.   

 

Reminder:  EQAO Begins Next Week (Gr. 6) 

 

This year our EQAO dates will be the following: 

Gr. 6   Monday, May 29th, 2023 - Monday, June 5th 

Gr. 3:  Monday June 5th, 2023 - Friday, June 9th, 2023 

 

We ask that Parent(s) and Guardian(s) 

• Wherever possible, please avoid appointments during these dates 
• Make sure students arrive at school on time at 8:25 am. 
• Ensure that your child eats a healthy breakfast 
• Ensure that your child has a good night’s sleep and that they go to bed early, so they are 

well-rested and alert for the test. 
• Send your child with a quiet activity to complete when they are done their section of the 

assessment 

 
Spirit Wear Is Available! 

 

Our school spirit wear is available for purchase.  If you are interested in ordering please visit our 

virtual store:  https://stores.inksoft.com/holy_spirit/shop/home 

https://stores.inksoft.com/holy_spirit/shop/home


 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Important Dates: 

Mon. May 29th • Hot Lunch:  Delicious Greek 
 

Wed. May 31st • Hot Lunch:  Pizza 
 

Fri. June 2nd • PA Day 

• School Closed 
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